
10th January 2020 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had a relaxing Christmas break.   

The children were excited to find out our new topic and keen to see our new classroom 
environment.  Our question for Terms 3 and 4 will be ‘How can we help?’ with a focus around 
everyday heroes.  

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have reviewed our topic from last term and have thought about what we would 
like to find out about during our new topic. 

In maths, our focus is multiplication.  The children have been practising how to make groups 
of, arrays and repeated addition.  We have also looked at odd and even numbers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE will continue to take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you 
ensure your child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you.   

New reading books have now been given out.  Please can we encourage you to read with your 
child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.       

Spellings  - after our end of term spelling test in December you may find your child has been 
given previously learnt spellings to practise again.   

Mrs Ward and I would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ for our wonderful Christmas cards 
and very generous Christmas gifts.  It really was very kind of you and very much 

appreciated. 


